
 

 

Belvedere Family Church: Cleaning Members' Headstones at our Cemetery 
 
Drissa Kone 
August 21, 2019 
 

 
 

Good evening brothers and sisters, 

 

Our sister, Kanae Holt is organizing a gathering for next Wednesday, August 28th where we will clean 

and wash the headstones of our Blessed Family members at Sleepy Hollow Cemetery (540 N Broadway, 

Sleepy Hollow NY 10591).  

 

We ask you to please bring some cleaning products such as buckets and sponges/scourers with you.  

 

The gathering will take place from 9am-10am.  

 

Please contact Kanae at 914-844-5163 if you are able to participate. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone 

 

   
 

   
 

 
 


